
Timing of works 

Construction is expected to commence in late 
2020 and last approximately six weeks, 
weather permitting. 

Further notification will occur to confirm the 
commencement date two to three weeks prior 
to works commencing. 

Dear resident 
The City of Ryde is committed to the delivery 
and maintenance of high quality infrastructure 
and facilities. As part of this commitment, there 
will be stormwater drainage works in Mars 
Lane, Gladesville (see map on reverse side). 

The work is part of Council’s four year delivery 
plan for new infrastructure and includes 
provision of a longitudinal earth mound and 
improvements to the existing rock lined channel 
at the downstream end. 

This work is to direct overland flows along Mars 
Lane and reduce the risk of them entering 
properties on the lower side of Mars Lane 
fronting Kennedy Street. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Example rock lined channel works in progress (Source: 
Soil Conservation Services) 

 

 

  

Stormwater Drainage Upgrade 
Mars Lane, Gladesville 

Further questions? 
If you have any questions about the works 
please do not hesitate to contact: 

Project Manager: Peter Shephard 

Phone: (02) 9952 8286 

Email: pshephard@ryde.nsw.gov.au 
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